Date

Illinois Department of Revenue
Central Registration Unit - Mail Code 3-222 

101 West Jefferson Street

Springfield, Illinois 62702

Dear Central Registration Area:

The purpose of this letter is to formally notify the Department of Revenue that we wish to immediately change the registration status of our business.  Based on a new understanding of how the Illinois sales and service tax laws relate to veterinary businesses, we have elected to separate the retail and service aspects of our business.  
In accordance with ROT law, the retail aspect of our business will need to be registered in order to pay due on our retail sales.  I would request that our current registration be used for this purpose.

In accordance with SOT law, the service aspect of our business will elect to satisfy its Illinois Use Tax liability by paying tax to suppliers.  Since it is anticipated that all suppliers with respect to this aspect of the business will charge Illinois tax, we will not need to maintain a second registration in order to pay Use Tax to the department.
Respectively submitted,

Name of Business

Owner or Officer Signature

Address of Business

IBT #

